
 

The Buckeye District # 11 

 Daughters of Penelope 
Invites you to this years  

 

Reverse Raffle Fundraiser 
Benefiting 

Water With Blessings, Autism Speaks, Buckeye Scholarship Foundation & Maids of Athena Lodge, 
Please join us for a Virtual Event! 

February 13th  at 6pm  

Small prizes will be awarded too! 

Tickets are $50 

Please send in the bottom portion with your check to 

Chryse Ellinos 7730 Amberwood Trail, Boardman, Ohio 44512 

Questions ? Call 330-307-3976  

Checks should be made out to Daughters of Penelope 

NAME______________________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER _____________________EMAIL____________________________________________ 

# OF RAFFLE TICKETS  _____$50 EACH   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

District #11 Lodge Spring Fundraiser February 13th  

 

Dear AHEPA Family, 

 

Please Save the date and plan to join us Virtually for a Mardi Gras Themed 
reverse raffle. 

The Grand Prize will be $1,000 along with smaller prizes during the evening. 

You DO NOT need to be online to win! But you do need to purchase a ticket!  

Attached is the reservation letter please feel free to pass to your members and 
community. You also can purchase tickets on the district website.  

This fundraiser is an important part of our mission to support Water with 
Blessing, Autism Speaks, The Buckeye Scholarship Foundation and the Maids 
of Athena. We are asking each chapter to purchase two tickets towards the 
fundraiser. You can purchase a ticket as an individual or as a chapter.  It 
should be  a  fun evening and only made better by your attendance. 

 

I hope to see everyone! 

In Theta Pi, 

Chryse Ellinos 

Lt Governor 


